Working together to ensure our students achieve

A Message from the Superintendent

In Chinook’s Edge, we are deeply committed to ensuring that all of our students achieve success.
We are very much aware of the disruptions your child may have faced over portions of the past
three school years. As a result, we need to focus on the social emotional well-being for students
and staff now more than ever. In light of this, we currently have hundreds of Educational
Assistants, Teachers, Administrators and a variety of other staff receiving additional training and
support through what we are calling our SEW (Social Emotional Well-being) Certification
Series. We are also working on a SEW curriculum for our high school students.

In addition to these SEW efforts, our staff are working very hard to assess any learning gaps and
to provide appropriate support for students as we move forward. Our staff are continuing to
provide high quality learning environments to ensure that your child is successful in their
learning. Our staff are also making great progress with processes like our Collaborative
Response Model, where teams of staff come together to share their best thinking so they can help
any student who might be struggling academically or in a social emotional area.

We are all working hard for our students so that we can face our new reality of a quickly
changing world with the strength and hope that is needed for the future.

In closing, please join me in congratulating our newly elected and reconfirmed Board of
Trustees. I truly believe they have become trustees because they share a deep passion to help and
support your children. I have provided you with their latest Board eNews through this link.

Kurt Sacher,

Superintendent of Schools


https://www.cesd73.ca/board/trustee-update

